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Dear Neighbors,  
 
We invite you to join us for a neighborhood information meeting regarding the U-M Regent approved addition to 
the Central Power Plant. The meeting will highlight the approach and need for the project, and solicit your input 
for issues of potential concern. 
 
The meeting will take place on Monday, October 9, 2017 at 6:00pm in the Earl Lewis Room (third floor) - 
Rackham Building, 915 East Washington Street, Ann Arbor, Michigan 
 
Jim Kosteva 
Director of Community Relations 
University of Michigan 
(734) 763-5554 | jkosteva@umich.edu 
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